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U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Prisons

Federal Correctional Institution

Tullahassee, FL 32301

November 16, 2004

Comelco, Incorporated
416 North Street, Suite 130
Attention: Jesse Gonzalez, President

Re: Contract #DJB31402017

Dear Mr. Gonzalez:

This letter is in reference to contract #DJB31402017 between Comelco, Incorporated, and the Federal Bureau
of Prisons (BOP). We are very pleased that you completed this contract ahead of schedule, and in a
professional manner. Therefore, the BOP is in the process of closing out this contract for replacement of
sprinkler heads, at the Federat Detention Center, which took place June 4, 2004 through August 13, 2004.

Enclosed is the required close-out paperwork. Please complete the forms and return it to my attention no later
than December 30. 2004.

If you have any questions, please call me at (850) 878-2173, extension 1220,

Sincerely,

3} Spence
ot Officer
FCI-Tallahassee, Florida
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